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For many years I lived outside of Oregon and I requested a ballot to vote by mail 

because voting in person was not ideal.  The very first time I voted in person as an 18 

year old, I found it overwhelming to remember all the information of who/what was on 

the ballot when I got to the voting venue.  After that, I decided voting in person wasn't 

how I preferred to vote.  Requesting a mail in ballot always required additional work 

that I really wasn't eager to do.  Once I moved to Oregon voting became so much 

easier because mail-in ballots automatically came to our house in the mail.  Getting 

ballots in the mail  lead to me voting at every election not just the big ones.  Oregon's 

voting system is great and I would hate to lose that. 


